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Friends in Christ,

On this long, hot, holiday weekend I hope you have an opportunity to rest and enjoy some 

summer fun with someone you love! I also hope you will allow your weary souls to be refreshed 

at the table of grace as we gather for Holy Communion on Sunday morning. Jesus said, "Come 

to me, all you that are weary and are carrying heavy burdens, and I will give you rest." Matthew 

11:28

In case you couldn't make it last week, I want to be sure to introduce our newest members! 

Joining in covenant with us last Sunday were: Bob and Nancy Martel of Ellington, Beth 

Hermann of Vernon, Althea Madigan of Vernon, and Carol Mento of Vernon. Long-time 

members Chuck and Sharon Christman, who moved away and recently returned to worship 

with us, renewed their membership vows. It was a joyous day in the life of our church! Stop 

by the 'New Member' bulletin board in Fellowship Hall to learn more about our newest sisters and 

brothers in Christ and make it a point to introduce yourselves!

Finally, click on over to our Facebook page and check out the photos from last week's Vacation 

Bible School. First Congregational Church of Vernon, UCC  Many thanks to everyone who worked, 

played, and prayed to make it possible.
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Have a safe and happy Independence Day!

With you on the journey,

Meg
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Website: www.firstchurchofvernon.org

To be sure you receive our regular mailings and emergency announcements please 

add lists@firstchurchofvernon.org to your Contacts.
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